ElPaso coveany

FARMINGTON, NEW MEXICO 87401
PHONE: 505-325-2841

October 29, 1980

Aztec District Director
Energy and Minerals Department
1000 Rio Brazos Road

Aztec, New Mexico 87410

RE: EXCESS SHUT-IN TIME ON A COMMINGLED WELL.
Dear Mr. Chavez

The E1 Paso Natural Gas Company B #1 (MD) Cmlgd. in O 28-32-06
San Juan County, New Mexico was shut in October 17, 1980 untttOctober
28, 1980 by Northwest Pipeline Corporation and coded 71 (NO DEMAND).
NMOCD order number R-5794 requires that any Shut-In period in excess
of seven days be reported to you.

We have reached an agreement with Northwest Pipeline Personnel
that this well should not be Shut-In for this type of reason in the fu-
ture. We do not anticipate Shut-In of the kind again.

If further information is needed please call.
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H. E. McAnally
Senior Production Engineer
A
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CC: D. C. Adams
A. J. Loleit
L. E. Mabe, Jr.
file



